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I am in opposition to any change to our mail in voting system.  Oregonians have led 

the nation since 1998 in safe, universally available mail in voting. It has been 

scrutinized over the years and found to be virtually error free. 

The "Oregon way" to vote offers us the time to consider all the options, read our 

voter's pamphlet in an unhurried way and submit a well thought out ballot. No one 

waiting behind me, no sense of rush because of the line outside, just a simple, fair 

way for ALL Oregonians to be heard. 

Further, there is no concern for taking time off work, being sick or not being able to 

get childcare on voting day.  Everyone has equal access and knows their voice, and 

vote, will count! 

Isn't that what our country was founded on? 

Lastly, where, how, and who will pay for polling places across Oregon???  Duh!!!  


